
Birds are everywhere, all the 
time, doing fascinating things!  

Participate in the Great Backyard Bird Count for four days in February 
to watch, learn about, count,

and celebrate birds. People from around the world spend these four 
days in their favorite places,

connecting to the birds around their homes and in their community. 
Whether you see one bird or  

hundreds over the weekend, we want to share in your 
joy of watching birds and connecting to nature.

Count the birds you see for as little as 15 
minutes on one of the four days. Then, submit  

your bird list to be part of a global movement to 
better understand how bird populations are doing.

Your participation matters. Il est important que vous participiez!  Tu 
participación importa.

Your participation connects you to the beauty 
that lives around you while helping scientists  

better monitor and protect birds around the 
world. Work with the Cornell Lab of Ornithology,  

National Audubon Society, and Birds Canada 
in the annual Great Backyard Bird Count.  

We look forward to spending this 
fun, special event with you. Join us! Únete a nosotros! Soyez des 
nôtres!


